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    Lowell “Buddy” 

Mason 

website: 
www.lowellmason.com 

 
Lowell is able (at age 82) to do local 

concerts.  Judy and he, remain active 

in helping send Bibles to Russia, 

support an orphanage in Africa and 

overseeing “Operation: We Care” that 

provides food to distressed areas of 

our country.    

    Their son-in-law, Brad is having 

heart problems and will need a 

transplant.   Please keep him in prayer 

as well! 

 

David & Dawn 

(Berry) Degler 
A Christian 

Ministry in the 

National Parks 
  This ministry provides worship 

and Bible Studies for those that 

visit our National Parks.   They 

also are instrumental in training 

young people in service to lead 

those numerous ministries.  That 

service, also helps the youth in 

their own growth and development 

as they are surrounded by the 

beauty of God’s creation and 

fellow Christians.  These workers 

discover the truth of Jesus’ words, 

“It is more blessed to give than to 

receive.” 

    Keep David, Dawn, their family 

and ministry in prayer, there in 

Colorado! 

 

 

 David Anderson 
 

 

     David’s wife has returned from 

helping his mother and 

grandmother in FL.   He and his 2 

college age children who were 

home; were glad to have her back 

(tired of eating out all the time!).  

Soon their two will be headed 

back to Oregon and the East Coast 

for another year of college. 

    Continue to keep his family, his 

studies and ministry in prayer! 

    

 

Teaching the 

Word 

(through our 

Website)  

    
  Bible Studies for adults and 

children are available on our 

website.  Teaching is also done as 

people see a congregation 

dedicated to working with other 

believers, meeting needs and 

seeking ways to impact lives for 

eternity. 

Visit our site:  pinerunchurch.org 

and share it with your family and 

friends! 

 

SOCIAL 

MEDIA 

PRESENCE 
Look up “Pine Run 

Church” on these media formats and 

follow our posts.  Several times a 

week you can find what’s coming up 

along with devotional thoughts! 

Snapchat—43 people are following 

Instagram- 49 people are following 

Twitter—1 person following 

Facebook—121 people are following   
 

Clio Area 

Ministerial 

Association 
    God is at work among us.  Jesus 

prayed for believers to be united and 

we are witnessing the blessings that 

result! 

    FOOD DISTRIBUTION:  About 400 

helped with nearly 5 tons distributed 

at the New Covenant Church in 

August. 

    SUMMER GOSPEL CONCERTS: July 

and August Monday Night Concerts 

were well attended at the Bethany 

United Methodist Church. 

    VBS CO-ORDINATION:  

Attendances were up at nearly all of 

the VBS’; with every congregation 

seeing new people! 

    CITY REVIVE:   

 
    Over 500 people gathered from 9 

local congregations on August 4
th

 at 

the Clio Amphitheater.  Pleased that 

one of our best attendances of the 

summer was at this event!  Praising 

the Lord, listening to His Word and 

sharing what God can do through us, 

made it a special, momentous event.  

Nearly 300 people stayed for the free 

“box lunch” in the park.  Bounce 

houses were enjoyed by the young 

people. 

    CLIO SCHOOLS IMPACTED: 

Congregations adopting various 

schools & administration.  Prayers will 

be lifted up throughout school year.  

Assistance provided in school supplies 

and/or food backpacks for students.  

Encouraging the “See You At the 

Pole” event on Sept. 25 besides! 

 

 

 MORE TO COME: 

http://www.lowellmason.com/

